3B epublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

December 10, 2021

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. NNARRT s 2021

CAPACITY BUILDING ON MONITORING AND SUPERVISION FOR MULTIGRADE
SCHOOL HEADS AND PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT AND DIVISION SUPERVISORS
OF SAMAR AND NORTHERN SAMAR DIVISIONS

T Schools Division Superintendents} Divisions of Northern Samar and Samar
All Others Concerned

1 Attached is a letter from Dir. Marlon Villanueva, Program Director, Fundacion
Educacion Y Cooperacion (Educo), dated December 8, 2021, announcing the conduct of
the Capacity Building on Monitoring and Supervision for Multigrade School Heads and
Public Schools District and Division Supervisors of Northern Samar and Samar Divisions on
December 15-17, 2021 via Zoom.

2, Participants to the workshop are the Division Multigrade Focal Persons, Public
Schools District Supervisors, and School Heads of Multigrade Schools in Northern Samar
and Samar Divisions.

3. Other details relative to the conduct of this activity are stipulated in the
communication.

4, The concerned Schools Division Superintendents shall ensure the 100%
attendance of the expected participants.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
L= Regional Director \f
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December 8, 2021

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV L e i
Regional Director

Department of Education i e od |

by Vit 1. i
Region VIl - Eastern Visayas i-w - ‘_W R !
Palo, Leyte

Attn:  The Schools Division Superintendents
Divisions of Samar and Northern Samar

DEAR DIRECTOR FETALVERO:
GREETINGS!

The COVID-19 Recovery Program for Children in Multigrade Schools in the Philippines is currently being
implemented by Fundacion Educacion VY Cooperacion - Educo in partnership with UNICEF and the
Department of Education. This project aims to strengthen the capacity of multigrade schools to improve
the system for quality, equitable, and inclusive education. Following the distribution of the School-In-
A-Bag (SIAB) Kits to recipient schools and the capacity building on multigrade teaching under the new
normal for the multigrade teachers, we will be conducting a virtual online training entitled ‘Capacity
Building on Monitoring and Supervision for Multigrade School Heads, District and Division Supervisors of
the Divisions of Samar and Northern Samar” on December 15, 16, and 17, 2021, 9:00 AM -12:00 PM on
the mentioned dates.

In this regard, we are warmly inviting you to this training to provide 3-5 minutes opening remarks. We
are also requesting a short profile to introduce you formally to the participants. You may join the training
thru this link: hitos.//unicef zoam u: LH 18R 8E 0 1 (Password: 686906)

We are looking forward to having your presence during the virtual training.

If you have queries, please send it thru von.martinez@educo.org or (+63) 928 871 6843.

THANK YOU!

Best regards,

~ MARLON VILLANUEVA

Director of Program
Fundacion Educacion Y Cooperacion — Educo




